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Water parks in most City parks to open for May long weekend

Summary

The City of Nanaimo Parks, Recreation and Environment is pleased to announce the seasonal opening of the
water parks located in Deverill Square Park, Departure Bay Park and Mansfield Park on Saturday, May 16.
Harewood Centennial Park will open in June along with the improved playground.

Strategic Link: Asset Management

Key Points

e  Water parks located in Deverill Square Park, Departure Bay Park and Mansfield Park will open for the season

on Saturday, May 16
e The water park located in Harewood Centennial Park will open in June once the playground improvements

are complete.

Quotes

"The water parks in Nanaimo are well used throughout the season and thanks to the warmer weather we can get
them open earlier this year for the community to enjoy."
Al Britton

Manager, Park Operations
City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Al Britton

Manager, Park Operations
City of Nanaimo
al.britton@nanaimo.ca
250-755-7505
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View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/1lFsgi9
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https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR150515WaterParksInMostCityParksToOpenForMayLongWeekend.html

